
WOMEN LEADING GOVERNMENT 
DELAWARE CHAPTER 

Minutes of Full Membership Meeting 
October 10, 2018 

  
Chairperson Terry Tieman called the meeting to order at 9:21 am. 
 
APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES 
No minutes from 11/29/17, 01/24/18, 04/11/18, 05/23/18 meetings are available. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
No Treasurer’s Report was received. 
 
COMMITTEE UPDATES 
Communications – Christine Crouch 
Terry Tieman explained the Vice Chairperson will become Chairperson at the January 2019 Annual 
Membership Meeting therefore the Vice Chairperson position will be open.  In addition, the Secretary and 
Treasurer seats will be available.  Christine Crouch added anyone interested in filling these seats would need to 
express their interest at the next meeting on December 4. 
 
Meetings – Mary Ellen Gray 
In Mary Ellen’s absence, Christine Crouch advised the group of the upcoming full membership meeting dates, 
as follows:  12/04/18, 01/23/19, 03/27/19, 05/22/19, 09/25/19, 11/27/19.  These dates will be added to the 
online DE WLG calendar.   
 
The 12/04/18 meeting will be held at 9:00 am and the guest speaker will be Retired Federal Judge Brook Hedge 
regarding her personal and professional experiences.   
 
At the 01/23/19 meeting the new officers will take office and standing committees will be determined and 
chaired.   
 
Connie Holland will be asked to speak in the new year and Terry Tieman requested we seek a speaker to 
address women financially investing.  Devan Hardin suggested contacting Shontelle Washington.  She has her 
contact info. 
 
CAREER MOVES 
None to announce. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
None to announce. 
 
ADJOURNMENT AND NEXT MEETING 
The meeting recessed at 9:30 am for a presentation from Lauren Detweiler.  Following the presentation, Ann 
Marie Townshend encouraged attendees to bring a friend to the next meeting.  Larissa Jones will create a 
standard invitation letter for members to use to encourage attendance.  The meeting adjourned at 10:18 am with 
the next meeting scheduled for 12/04/18 at 9:00 am at the Duncan Center, Dover, DE. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Christine Crouch, CMC 


